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Educational Field Trip Policy 
 

Reason for Policy 
Properly supervised and planned educational field trips (i.e. field work) are an important part of 
the instructional program.   
 
Policy Statement 
As part of the school enrollment forms, New City School asks that parents or guardians provide 
a one-time approval for all Tier I field trips for a school year.  Tier I field trips are walking field 
trips of one mile or less.   
 
For all Tier II field trips (i.e. those longer than one mile or that require transportation), a signed 
permission form from a parent or guardian is required for each specific trip.  All field trip slips are 
due at least 2 days before the scheduled trip. 
 
Adopted by the NCS Board of Directors, April 18, 2018 
 


